
 Plans are still proceeding for the fence project.  The 
contractor has forwarded the contract to his attorney for review and will advise when he is prepared to 
sign.  Until the contract is executed by all parties, the starting date is uncertain.  We will keep you advised 
as this issue progresses. 
 
We are still accepting names for Fence Inspectors and are preparing for training for this position. 
 
A door-to-door distribution of fence information will be completed by the Block Captains sometime around May 9th.  
Please watch for this information on your doors.  Specific information as to the starting date and plan of the work 
will be sent as the work begins. 

 
Remember your questions may be submitted on the forms provided at the front desk or by addressing 
your inquiries to fenceTF@club-bellavita.org. 

  
 
 
 
 

THE FENCE POST 

From Ron Lauve, Fence Task Force Facilitator


